



Tuesday, September 20

The first meeting for the Builders Club will be Tuesday, September 20 in Room E-9 @ 2:20 PM. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Cosentino in E-9 or Mrs. Browning in N-8.

Homework Habitat has started after school in the MS Media Center. You must sign up in the morning on the day you want to attend. Your homework is your pass. Homework Habitat will be held on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday only.

Attention Students & Staff: Help your friends celebrate a birthday or special occasions with a balloon. Balloons are on sale in Room B-1 for the price of \$2 each. Come before homeroom to get them!

ATTENTION 7^{TH} & 8^{TH} Graders: Anyone interested in working at the Student Store this year should pick up an application outside of Room B-2. All applications should be dropped off in the main office by October 1^{st} . Working in the Student Store counts towards the Activity Day Picnic. Any questions, see Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Snyder in B-2.

The first sign-up meeting for Students Helping Other Peers (SHOP) will be Monday, September 26 in Room N-2. Please see Mrs. Crosta or Ms. Heinz with any questions. All are welcome to join for an exciting year!

Attention Students: The fall Book Fair will be in full swing Monday, September 19 through Friday, September 23. Students will visit during their Language Arts class and can purchase books at that time.

Attention SRMS: Tickets are now on sale for the football tailgate party. The Tailgate party will be on Saturday, September 24th from 10:30 – 12:30 in the 9/10 parking lot. All SRMS students are invited. Tickets are required and are being sold in room C-7 for \$5. This includes admission to the football game which follows the tailgate party. Be sure to get your tickets soon and don't miss this great party!

ART CLUB: There will be a mandatory, informational meeting on Tuesday September 20th in room E-5 until 2:55. If you were in the Art Club last year, you must attend this meeting as well.

The **Middle School Girls Vocal Ensemble** will be holding auditions for new members. All 7th and 8th grade girls are eligible. Please plan to attend an interest meeting on Thursday September 22nd, from 2:15-3:00pm in the VMR. Important information and audition materials will be distributed at this time. If you cannot attend the meeting, but would still like to audition, please see Ms. Tabbacchino in the VMR.

Do you love to write? What better way to become a better writer than to surround yourself with others who have the same passion? The Southern Writers' Society is the newest addition to the lineup of clubs and activities here at Southern. It was designed for students who love to write and would like a place to sharpen their skills, flex their creative writing muscles, and connect and share their ideas with other writers. Whether you have been writing your own stories for years or you just think it is something you might like to try, we invite you to become a part of the Southern Writers' Society. Come visit us at our first writing workshop on Tuesday, September 27th in Room E-5. If you are unable to attend our first workshop but are still interested in being a part of our group, please stop in and see Mrs. Reynolds in Room E5 or Ms. Stefanski in Room C8 for information. We are excited to get started, and we can't wait to see you there!

Attention students: if you are interested in learning about the Spanish culture, foods and crafts, come to the **first Spanish Club meeting this Thursday from 2:20-3 in room D-4**. If you cannot attend, see Mrs. Abbato. Ole!

ryouts for the MS afé from 2:15-3. So	ee you there!	igod to thial sady	, soprember 22 c	, , , , aay, , cop , c	